
 

 

 

 

 

9th September 2016 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 
I am writing to invite your child to perform at The Arlesey Music and Arts 

Festival on Sun 16th October 2016 at 7.30pm at Arlesey Village Hall, High Street, 
Arlesey SG15 6SN. 
 

We would like students to perform three dance pieces at the event in 
collaboration with Christina Marks.  

 
We anticipate drop off at 6:30pm and collection at 7:30pm. Parents will need to 
arrange travel both to and from the event. Parents will be responsible for their 

child on site.  
 

If you would like tickets to attend this event please go to 
www.arts.arlesey.org.uk directly.  Please note that performers will get in free of 
charge, but parents will have to buy tickets.  

 
If you are willing to let your child participate in the Arlesey Music and Arts 

Festival please email etaconsent@bemat.org.uk by replying with the following 
information using the subject header Arlesey Music and Arts Festival by Friday 
7th October 2016.   

 

Mrs Brahmachari-Limb Subject: Arlesey Festival  

Child’s Name  

Class  

Permission to take part Y/N  

Contact Number for the day (if 
different to our system) 

 

 
We look forward to seeing you at the event,  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs J Brahmachari-Limb    Miss Christina Marks  

Head of Performing Arts   Dance Teacher  
 

http://www.arts.arlesey.org.uk/
mailto:etaconsent@bemat.org.uk

